



Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] School building survey

1 message

Caroline Alpert <caroline.alpert@gmail.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Fri, Mar 29, 2024 at 10:08 AM

In anticipation of an upcoming survey, I am requesting that we receive more specific information about the expected building lifespan for each proposal. I do not want to vote based just on the current cost, but based on an understanding of what costs we will have down the road. I also think we need a better understanding that if we rebuild only one school for the moment, when will we have to rebuild the second school? Overall, I am VERY concerned about the deferred cost if we only do renovations at this point. It feels like a waste of money.

I also want to share that I remain very worried about the state of the elementary school. I have a 3 and 1 year old, and we moved here so that we could send them to the public school. However, I refuse to send them to a school that is not adequately safe in light of the threat of school shootings, where they cannot drink the water and have potential exposure to harmful toxins, and where the temperature is not appropriate for small children. If these issues are not addressed, we will be forced to leave Cape Elizabeth.

--
caroline.alpert@gmail.com
c: 914-548-5120

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org